
Cabinet Meeting 16th January 2019.

100 word submission by Adrian Robinson for public questions.

I’ve been trained by the RNIB and can’t find a safe place to cross Broad Street. I’ve 
30 years in equalities, keeping organisations safe from harm to reputation and from 
litigation. Your equalities objective 1 is to conduct impact assessments, which can’t 
have a neutral conclusion. The Single Equality Act 2010 is primary legislation. 
General duty 2 supports the installation of the crossing. Your Equalities Policy is not 
on the web, and only refers to staff in the main text. This gives a poor signal to people 
already feeling discriminated against by LRTC and the Highways officer report.


